Ohioans should not be responsible for bailing out 1950's coal plants for years into the future.
SB 117 would begin the process of retiring dirty, inefficient coal plants.
Also SB 117 would make OVEC owners responsible for the power plants, not customers.

We have had enough corruption through HB6--we need SB 117 to help correct the damage.



